Dear Colleague,

Greetings from Harran University Erasmus office.

We cordially invite you to our 2nd Erasmus+ International Week for Administrative /academic staff 2019which will be held on November 4- 8, 2019.

Our aim is to bring together academicians working in the related fields in our beloved and ancient city of Şanlıurfa and to exchange knowledge and experience. We are very excited about this organization as this will be our second staff week activity and we are very looking forward to hosting you in our university.

You can obtain more information about this activity by clicking on the following link: <a href="http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/2nd-erasmus-international-week">http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/2nd-erasmus-international-week</a>
Please do not hesitate to ask for further information. You can reach us through <a href="https://kharman@harran.edu.tr">kharman@harran.edu.tr</a>

Sincerely yours.

On behalf of Erasmus Team Ins. Mr. Kamil HARMA Erasmus vice coordinator.